Monica English

Subject: FW: County 2/18 re: PBA

> From: Birchall, Lee [mailto:lbirchall@bradley.com]

> Sent: Friday, January 31, 2020 12:03 PM

> To: Ronald Cink <RCink@baldwincountyal.gov>

> Subject: County 2/18 re: PBA

>

> [CAUTION: External Email]

>

> Ron,

>

> 0On 2/18 the Commission will need to approve the Lease Agreement, Deed (transferring the jail site to the PBA, so the
County can lease it back under the Lease), and sign that County Government Bond Financing Review Form. I'll bring all of
it. Let me know what you need for the agenda and recommendation etc.

>

>

>

> Lee Birchall

> Partner

> Bradley Arant Boult Cummings LLP

> e: Ibirchall@bradley.com w: bradley.com

>d: 205.521.8119 f: 205.488.6119

> One Federal Place, 1819 Fifth Avenue North Birmingham, AL 35203-2119

> Confidentiality Notice: This e-mail is from a law firm and may be protected by the attorney-client or work product
privileges. If you have received this message in error, please notify the sender by replying to this e-mail and then delete
it from your computer.

> <Minutes Baldwin County 2-18 re PBA, 4823-5957-1370, 1.DOC> <Lease

> Agreement (Baldwin PBA 2020), 4841-8828-7914, 2.doc>



